
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Spring 1 Week 4 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Detectives 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will be continuing with our own pieces of 

descriptive writing based on a Stone Age hunt and 

celebration, using our class success criteria to help us. We 

will be using powerful language and imagery to engage the 

reader and create tension and excitement.   

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be using expanded and 

compact column addition to add together two and three 

digit numbers and column subtraction to subtract two digit 

numbers from three digit numbers.  

Topic We will be discovering how humans in the Stone Age 

collected their food. We will be hunting for our own food 

and thinking about which weapons will help us to gather. 

In art we will be looking at fossils of animals and plants, 

discussing how they were formed and thinking about what 

we can learn from them. We will then go on to explore 

different mark making methods to create our own animal 

imprints.  

 
Please ensure wellies are in school at all times. Violin lessons will continue on 

Wednesdays - please remember to bring violins into school. Swimming lessons 

continue on Fridays so swimming kit will be needed.  

On Wednesday 24th January, some children will be taking part in a tag rugby or 

football match at the Hill. As the children will be walking to the match venue, and 

outside for the whole afternoon, please ensure they bring warm clothing with them 

on that day. The children who are taking part received a letter last week. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


